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A sunny week  
 

    
 

   
  
              
This sunny week we have spent lots of time playing outdoors. We have gone for lovely walks 
in the sunshine, ridden our bikes and cars around the playground, and searched for the 
Gruffalo!  
 
We’ve also been busy making playdough, colour mixing and creating pictures using paint, 
chalk, markers and coloured pens.  We had fun singing nursery rhymes and talking about our 
families too. 
 
Enjoy the sunshine! 
 
The Gatehouse Nursery Team 
 


